
SCMP 118: Introduction to Programming (with C++) Spring 2020  
.  

 

Changes due to the COVID-19 Pandemic in the Second Half of Spring 2020  

 The course calendar and all deadlines are shifted by 1 week. (see online course calendar) 

 The class will continue to meet via Zoom during the regular class times. 

 Each class meetings will be recorded and made available shortly after it is over. 

 All quizzes will be taken via Moodle 

 All quizzes will be announced (instead of being pop quizzes) 

 Late lab assignments as well as online CodeLab exercises will be accepted and graded without a late penalty 

 Penalties for absence will not apply to the second half of the semester. 

 The final exam will be modified. Instead of being a 3-hr in-class exam, it will have a shorter, timed “in-class” part via Moodle 

and a take-home part which will have a larger weight.   

 


